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As a rural Oregonian | would like to lend my support to SB 1530 and ask that the legislature
pass a strong bill which will launch Oregon towards a meaningful reduction of greenhouse
gases. Scientists give us only a 10 -12 year window to make drastic changes to our production
of greenhouse gases to delay/ameliorate the impending tragedy. Passing SB 1530 with no
amendments which would weaken it should be considered an emergency and I'm hoping the
legislature will look beyond immediate short term “pain” in order to achieve long term "gain™.
If we allow this chance to slow/reverse course to go by, the long term pain will be immense.
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